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Subject: ITU Asia-Pacific Centres of Excellence online training course on “Security Protection and
Evaluation for Future Network”, 25 May to 5 June, 2020, ITU Academy.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on “Security Protection
and Evaluation for Future Network” for the Asia-Pacific Region to be conducted from 25 May to 5 June 2020.
This course is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union, the China Academy of ICT
(CAICT) as part of the Conformity and Interoperability (C&I) programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres
of Excellence for Asia-Pacific region. The training will be delivered in English through the ITU Academy
platform.

This online training course will focus on the development and regulations of network security, including the
general development trends, related laws and regulations, as well as network security management
mechanisms and measures such as data and supply chain security, grade assessment of security protection
for new technologies and new applications etc.

Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline (Annex 1 attached), which can
also be downloaded from the ITU Academy portal at the following link http://academy.itu.int/.

The course is targeted at ICT professionals and engineers, decision-makers, managers, equipment suppliers,
operators etc. that are involved in ICT network security. Other institutions and individuals that are interested
in building their capacity related to conformity and interoperability are also welcome to participate.

This course is being offered free of charge to participants with support from ITU and CAICT. The participants
(or their entities) will have to cover their own internet access costs for participation. Registration for this
training should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 20 May 2020.

Mr. Ashish Narayan (ashish.narayan@itu.int) from the ITU, Ms. Wang Ying (wangying@caict.ac.cn) or Ms. FU
Li (fuli@caict.ac.cn) from CAICT, is at your full disposal should you require any additional information.

We look forward to your active participation in this training course.

Yours faithfully,

b

/

Sameer Sharma
Regional Director, a.i.
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